
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Snow showers bring May flowers? April sure is off to a rough start with a snow storm to welcome us into the Spring season! The school counselors 
have been busy with SAT testing, Junior Parent meetings, and helping seniors decide on their plans for next year! Testing season will continue with AP 
Exams in May. Our administrators have been working hard to create the master schedule for the 2018-19 school year.  We cannot believe the year is 
shortly ending! 

Spring is a busy season for the School Counselors to visit colleges.  Mrs. Caron went to the Pennsylvania to visit Dickinson and Gettysburg , Ms. Bauco 
visited DC to see American, U of Maryland, and James Madison.  Two of our counselors got some sun in California; Ms. Trahan saw UC Irvine and 
Occidental College, and Ms. Caserta saw University of San Francisco! 

 
 JUNIORS!!  JUNIORS!!  JUNIORS!! 
Junior post-high school planning meetings have been 
happening throughout March and April.  If you have not 
made your appointment yet, call your School Counselor 
ASAP to set it up.  

• Warner Counseling: 203-255-7225 
• Webster House: 203-255-7238 
• Wright House: 203-255-7242 

 
Visiting Colleges? 
Making the most of your college visits: 

• Act like a tourist: take pictures and videos, write 
notes, and ask questions…this could be your one 
time on campus before applying! 

• Eat on campus and talk to current students. 
Remember your tour will show you the best of the 
best, so be sure to see the rest! 

• Drive through the area: see what else goes on 
around campus. 

 Dates to Remember 
• College Fair @ Harbor Yard Arena – 4/4 
• Community College Day-4/20 
• High School Scholarship Foundation of 

Fairfield application due-4/23 
• Military Fair Day-4/27 
• NCC Live-5/4 
• AP exams-5/7-5/18 
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Check out our department's website here! 

 

SENIORS!! 
 

Please remember to update your school 
counselor with any responses you have heard 
from your college applications. It is imperative 
we know the result of each application, as well 
as which school you will be attending in the fall. 
We cannot send final transcripts to your college 
unless we know, so share the good news ASAP!  
 
 

“It is only the farmer who faithfully plants seeds in the Spring, who reaps a harvest in the Autumn.” 
- B.C. Forbes 
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COMMUNITY COLLEGE DAY 
When – Friday April 20th at 7:30am 
Where – Library Lecture Hall 
What – The community colleges be holding an admission presentation at 7:30am in the Lecture Hall.  All students who 

are interested in hearing about the options available to them at Norwalk, Housatonic and Gateway should 
attend.  Immediately following the presentation program reps will be in the LMC for students to learn more 
about specific programs.  See your school counselor to have a pass for Friday the 20th or sign up via Naviance.  

 
Friday May 4th- NCC Live 
All Juniors and Seniors are welcome. Program choices will be available after April Break.  See Mrs. Gorman in the College 
and Career Center or your school counselor for a permission slip.  
 

Stay tuned for a date in May for senior students to take the Accuplacer at one of the community colleges! 

http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/2018-Scholarship-announcement-letter.pdf
http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/2018-Scholarship-announcement-letter.pdf
https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/courses/exam-dates-and-fees
http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/counseling


 
 

 
 
 

New York School of Business, Finance, and Management’s 3-Week Summer Program. 
 
  

We have sessions in June, July and August 2018. 
 
  

Hereafter you will find the link where you can receive more information: 
 

https://www.bfmsny.com/summer-programs 
 

   
30% of our students are high school students. 

 
  

We also have 1-Week, 2-Week and a Fintech Program. 
For further information, visit our website: https://www.bfmsny.com/ 

 

https://www.bfmsny.com/summer-programs
https://www.bfmsny.com/


 
 
 

Fairfield Rotary Foundation 

2018 STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATION 

The Fairfield Rotary Club Foundation is pleased to announce that it will be offering Three (3) $8,000 scholarships this year to 
graduating seniors.  Attached is the application that you can share with any student that is interested in applying.  In addition, 
we have a $1,000 scholarship available to a graduating senior from Fairfield Ludlowe High School who has been accepted and 
will be pursuing a degree in nursing.   

 
Applications are due by April 30th, and can be found at the following link: 

http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/Fairfield-Rotary-Scholarship-2018-
Application.pdf 

 
  

 
 

                             
                            

 
 

FLEYA - the Future Law Enforcement Youth Academy is a free week-long summer program run out of Yale 
University in collaboration with the Yale Police Department and the New Haven-FBI. Each year, 30 high school 

students from around the state of Connecticut are selected to participate in this unique educational program where 
they learn from a variety of local, state, and federal law enforcement representatives and participate in hands-on 

demonstrations of polygraphs, fingerprint analysis, and more. The program runs July 15 - 21, 2018. 
 

The application for FLEYA is currently live, and closes on Friday, April 6th, at 5pm. 
 

Additional information about the program and the application form can be found at  
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/newhaven/community-outreach. 

The most commonly asked questions and answers are also on the website. 
 

 
 

http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/Fairfield-Rotary-Scholarship-2018-Application.pdf
http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/Fairfield-Rotary-Scholarship-2018-Application.pdf
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/newhaven/community-outreach


 

 
 

CLICK HERE FOR APPLICATION 
 
 

http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/content/uploads/2018/04/2018-Scholarship-Application.pdf


 

FLHS Military Fair Day! 
 

Representatives from several branches of the US Military will be 
in the Sr. Lounge on Friday, April 27th to talk with students about 
opportunities in the service from 10:30 AM – 12:45 PM.  Stop by 

if you are interested in learning more about educational and 
career opportunities in the US Armed Forces. 

Friday, April 27th   
10:30 AM– 12:45 PM in the  

Senior Lounge 
Attending: 

CT Air National Guard ..… CT Army National Guard ..… 
US Air Force/ROTC ..… US Army/Army Reserves/Army 

ROTC ..… US Coast Guard/Reserves/USCG Academy ..… 
US Marine Corps ..… US Navy/Naval Reserves/Navy ROTC 
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